

Dear Brookhollow Community,

In one of our recent brainstorming sessions, I asked the office to suggest "Environment Preservation & Enhancement" ideas for Brookhollow.

Below is a sample of ideas suggested that have been approved by the Board of Directors. The management will focus on each of these tactics one at a time and will announce the details of a collaborative program for each so those who are interested can participate. Participants will be property thanked and recognized.

pants will be property thanked and recognized.
Individuals/Businesses/Owners
Install Solar Energy at buildings.
Car pool.
Gift a tree.
adopt a duck feeder.
Help with the harvest project.
adopt a hummingbird feeder
Recycle, Recycle
adopt a wild growth area
Gift a bike rack.

The yellow highlighted items are the first to be launched. Please stay tuned for details on each.

Any other ideas, we love to hear from you. Please call or send an email to myself @ Shirin@AyZarInc.Com or Brian @ Brian@AyZarInc.Com .

Shirin Zarkesh

Marzieh Zarkesh

Board Member/Management